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Ipsos Public Affairs is a non-partisan, objective, survey-based research practice made up 

of seasoned professionals. We conduct strategic research initiatives for a diverse number 

of American and international organizations, based not only on public opinion research, 

but elite stakeholder, corporate, and media opinion research. Ipsos has media 

partnerships with the most prestigious news organizations around the world. In the U.S., 

UK and internationally, Ipsos Public Affairs is the media polling supplier to Reuters 

News, the world's leading source of intelligent information for businesses and 

professionals. Ipsos Public Affairs is a member of the Ipsos Group, a leading global 

survey-based market research company. We provide boutique-style customer service and 

work closely with our clients, while also undertaking global research. 

To learn more visit: www.ipsos-na.com 

 

For copies of other news releases, please visit: 

 http://www.ipsos-na.com/news-polls/. 
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Americans Prioritize Jobs – Fair Trade Laws 

 

Washington DC – A recent public opinion study conducted on behalf of the 

Alliance for American Manufacturing indicates that in the context of 

international trade deals, Americans prioritize protecting American jobs and 

making sure deals are fair. 

 When asked “International trade agreements give Americans access to 

more foreign-made goods and products but at the risk of American 

manufacturing jobs being lost. What would you say is more important...?” 

82% say protecting American manufacturing jobs to 15% saying getting 

Americans access to more products. 

 Focusing on preventing currency manipulation, 89% say it is somewhat or 

very important when asked “Some foreign countries artificially keep their 

goods and products cheaper on the international market by manipulating 

their currency. How important is it to you that any international trade 

agreements negotiated by the United States have specific rules preventing 

currency manipulation...?”. 

 Finally, 61% of Americans believe Congress should oppose any trade 

agreements that do not specifically prohibit currency manipulation, “If the 

Obama administration supports an international trade agreement that 

does not specifically prohibit currency manipulation, do you think the 

United States Congress should support or oppose that trade deal?” 
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These are some of the findings of an Ipsos poll conducted on behalf of the Alliance for 

American Manufacturing from July 10 to July 15, 2014. For the survey, a representative 

randomly selected sample of 1,005 adults was interviewed by telephone and cell phone.  

With a sample of this size, the results are considered accurate to within ± 3.1 percentage 

points, 19 times out of 20, of what they would have been had the entire adult population 

of U.S. been polled. The margin of error will be larger within sub-groupings of the survey 

population.  These data were weighted to ensure that the sample's age/sex composition 

reflects that of the actual U.S population according to Census information.  
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For more information on this news release, please contact: 

 

Chris Jackson  

Research Director 

Ipsos Public Affairs 

202.420.2025 

chris.jackson@ipsos.com 
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